

MAILING ADDRESS 12666 - 72nd Avenue Surrey, BC Canada V3W 2M8 TELEPHONE (604) 599-2100 WEB SITE www.kwantlen.bc.ca

Office of the Vice President, Education

04 November 1999

Dr. Brian MacLean Criminology Instructor Richmond Campus

Dear Dr. MacLean:

At a recent Deans' meeting Roger Elmes mentioned to us that you had done an excellent job on the Community University Research Alliance (CURA) proposal.

This was a first for Kwantlen, working with a number of community organizations to formulate a research proposal. Your efforts are very much appreciated. All the more so, since through much of the period you were recovering from cycling injuries and were in considerable pain.

Thank you for your efforts.

Yours truly,

Judith McGillivray Vice President, Education

Direct Line

(604) 599-2363

Qudith McGillinay

Facsimile

(604) 599-2235

cc:

Roger Elmes